
RABBIT CREEK COMMUNITY COUNCIL MEETING SUMMARY 
NOVEMBER 2024 

HYBRID MEETING VIA ZOOM AND IN-PERSON 
GOLDENVIEW MIDDLE SCHOOL 

ANCHORAGE, ALASKA 
 

Mee#ng was called to order and included Land Acknowledgement. There was a quorum 
present, so a General Mee#ng was in order. 
  
Minutes for Sept. 12th and October 10th were approved.  
Treasurer’s report presented; Amounts were approved as presented,  repor#ng $1946.06 in 
the RCCC account. Everyone was encouraged to consider contribu#ng $25.00 to RCCC to 
support projects and ac#vi#es. 
 
Boundary changes for Community Councils is being considered by the Planning Department. 
RCCC has discussed the idea, and the consensus is that the exis#ng boundaries are acceptable 
to our Council and do not need to be changed. 
There should not be a problem with the coastline changes. It was suggested that it might be 
advisable to submit a wriVen resolu#on from our community council, sta#ng our posi#on 
regarding boundaries and recommend no changes be made. 
 
Rachel Blakeslee made a presenta#on to the Council, reflec#ng the opinion of many Bear 
Valley School parents, staff, and supporters that this school NOT be closed as is currently 
planned to facilitate “right-sizing”. The central points of the presenta#on were accepted by 
many of the aVendees and is aVached to this summary report so that they can be a part of the 
permanent record. Many people in the audience and on-line voted to advocate that this school 
NOT be include in the closures. Bear Valley School is one of the most effec#ve elementary 
schools in the Anchorage School District—and closure would be a great dis-service to our 
council area. 
 
Nomina#ons for elec#on to the RCCC Board were submiVed and voted on. These members will 
begin their terms in January. 
 
DNR has proposed some regula#ons that would rescind fish and wildlife water reserva#ons---
which has implica#ons for PoVer Marsh. Comments were due November 29. 
In December, the Assembly will be submibng proposals to (1) simplify restric#ons for 
residen#al development in B-3 zoning and (2) special limita#ons in B-3 Zoning. 
 
Mee#ng was adjourned at 9:05 p.m. 
 
Respechully submiVed by 
Judy Michael 


